COPY
LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Commitiee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

2nd June,1959,

Dear Sirs,

"PILOTO PARDO"

I have to point out that Vienna Report no.00527
covering Warchalowski Engine No,.26602 sent to you on the
22nd May, 1958,does not appear to have been returned here
with your First Entry Report on the above ship, and this
report is required before the case can be submitted to
the Committec.

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
The Surveyors, Classificaetion Committee.
MISTERDAM,
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